
The Westbury Teachers Association, in 
conjunction with NYSUT and FIRST 

BOOK, will be handing out free 
books this Saturday, September 19th, 
from 9A.M. to 12 P.M. in the Westbury 

High School Cafeteria.

WTA
“The more that you read, the more things you will know. The more that 

you learn, the more places you'll go.”	

― Dr. Seuss, I Can Read With My Eyes Shut! 

“Books are a uniquely portable magic.”	



― Stephen King, On Writing: A 

Memoir of the Craft 

!
“If you don’t like to read, you 

haven’t found the right book.”	



― J.K. Rowling 


